
 

COMMUNITY NOTICES 

¶ Sydney Comedy Festival:  27th July: Murray Bridge Town Hall.  Phone 8539 1420 for more information. 

¶ Winter Ponde-Sand Drags,  28-29th Jully: Weidenhofer Road, Ponde. 

¶ Go Kart Clun of  SA Winter Cup:  30th July:  Monarto Karting Complex, Old Princes Highway, Monarto. 

¶ AUGUST: SALA Festival:  Various Locations:  Murray Bridge Regional Art Gallery, Murray Bridge Studio gallery, The 

Davery Establishment, Local Government Centre. 

¶ Game Obsession Expo: Mannum Showgrounds, Mannum 6th August.  Phone 0419 828 339 for more information. 

¶ Monarto Woodlands Birds National Science Week:  12thð18th August: Frahnôs Farm, Monarto.  Phone 0407 180 921 

for more information. 

¶ Rocky Gully Run-N-Roll x Duo:  Kinchina Conservation Park 13th August.  Phone 0431 638 721 for more information. 

¶ PLAY SCHOOL live in CONCERT:  Murray Bridge Town Hall, Thursday 17th August 10am.  Phone 8539 1420 for 

more information. 
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Sleepover and Disco Celebration 

I would like to thank the whole school community for their 

support of the sleepover and disco at the end of last term. 

This was a celebration of our new safer school and the com-

pletion of our fence. Almost 200 students danced up a 

storm on the dance floor, with 130 staying on overnight. 

For many of our younger students this was their first night 

sleeping away from home, and doing this with their friends 

and teachers was a great way for them to begin to stretch 

their wings.  
 

Iôd like to acknowledge the work of the staff who were able 

to support this activity. Our teachers and support staff gave up time with their own families to provide 

this opportunity to the students of our school, and many of them worked for over 30 hours without a 

break. Between the kids who couldnôt fall asleep and those who woke up well before dawn, there was-

nôt a lot of rest for the adults, but the laughter and smiles were a great way to finish up the term and 

head into the holidays. 
 

Thankyou also to the parents and children who have already expressed their appreciation for the efforts 

of our staff. While no-one does this work for the praise, ñwarm fuzziesò can energise and inspire us to 

keep making a difference for the kids here at South.  
 

Attendance 

As we continue to work through winter we are aware that many children are struggling with colds and 

flu. While attendance at school is crucial for learning, we donôt want illnesses to spread, so please keep 

your child home when they are unwell.  
 

On the flip side, if the only thing they are sick of is getting out of bed and coming to class, please con-

tact us if you need help getting your child to school. Being away from school means that children are 

less likely to understand the work that their class is doing because they have missed previous lessons, 

and this can lead to confusion and frustration. 
 

Punctuality 

Another element of this is the importance of punctuality. At South School we have music which plays 

for 3 minutes prior to the bell signalling the start of the day, end of recess and lunch. This music start-

ing is a signal that games need to finish up and people need to grab a drink, go to the toilet and get to 

class. A focus for our school this term is making the most of our learning time and children who take 

unreasonable amounts of time to return after recess and lunch will not be allowed to disrupt the learn-

ing of their classmates and may be sent home to complete their work. This would not be a decision 

taken lightly but we are a community that is focused on learning, achieving and belonging, and this 

means holding ourselves to high standards. 
 

Welcome Sydney Hurrell 

This term you may notice a new teacher around the place. Ms Sydney Hurrell will be taking over C7 

from the beginning of week 3 while Mrs Vavic enjoys some well earned Long Service Leave. Ms Hur-

rell has worked with the class as a temporary teacher on a number of occasions last term, and we know 

that she will quickly establish a strong relationship with the class community. She is in the class work-

ing with  Ms Vavic at the start of this week, so that we are able to ensure a smooth and supportive tran-

sition. We know that safety, consistency and predictability are crucial elements of a positive learning 

environment for our children and so we are doing everything we can to minimise the disruption to our 

classes. Keep an eye out in the next newsletter for a short profile and introduce yourself when you see 

her in the yard. We think she is going to be great. 

 
 
Stuart Kitto 
Principal 
Murray Bridge South Primary School 
Every face has a place 

ABSENCE HOTLINE 

0427 016 460 
(text mobile or leave message 

after hours): 

85 32 2155  
If your child is  

going to be absent, 

please use the  school 

mobile number as 

above. Thank you! 

DIARY DATES 
 
TERM 3 
AUGUST 
Wed 2nd 
STUDENT FREE DAY 
Tues 15th 
SCHOOL PHOTOS 
Fri 25th 
BOOK WEEK PARADE 
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SEPTEMBER 
Mon 25th 
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NEXT WHOLE SCHOOL  
ASSEMBLY 

Friday 11th August 
9.10am in the Gym 


